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1st Meeting of 2015

The first Club meeting of the year was held on Sunday, January
11th, at Sam Snead’s Oak Grill and Tavern on US 501. Twenty
members driving 8 Corvettes, plus one special guest, attended.
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Our special guest was Elaine from Jason’s House.We were pleased to treat her to dinner and to
present her with a $1000 donation to Jason’s House. About $400 of the donation came from the
GSCC 2014 Car Show and the other $600 was given gladly by the club. We look forward to June
when Jason’s House resumes its ministry and we can start giving Corvette rides to the kids!
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